BATH COUNTY ANIMAL CONTROL &
PUBLIC ANIMAL SHELTER INTAKE POLICY

Bath County Animal Control is regarded as a public animal shelter. All dogs and cats in the County that are considered stray will be kept at the shelter. If the animal is injured it may also be kept at a veterinarians facility if needed.
Only animals from Bath County will be held at the shelter. No animals will be accepted from other jurisdictions unless transfer of the animal is approved by either the Animal Shelter Manager or Animal Control Officer in charge.
Owned animals from Bath County residents can be relinquished to the shelter with a signed owner relinquishment from the animal’s owner.
Wildlife shall not be housed at the animal shelter.
